JAMES M. DUNN SCHOLARSHIP FUND
Cape Cod Five Cents Savings Bank
171 Falmouth Rd.

Hyannis, MA 02601

The James M. Dunn Scholarship Fund was established in memory of Jim Dunn, who served
for 31 years as a police officer in the Town of Barnstable. During that time, Jim worked in the
schools as a D.A.R.E. officer and then as a resource officer. He was exceptionally dedicated to the
children in his community, as well as his fellow officers and their families. To carry on Jim's legacy,
the fund awarded its first scholarship to a graduating senior of Barnstable High School in the
spring of 2012. Scholarships have been awarded each year since.

We are pleased to continue that tradition in Jim's honor. The fund will award a $1000
scholarship to all children of active Barnstable Police Department officers who are graduating
from high school and will be attending a two or four-year program and an accredited college.

In addition, an incredibly generous $2500 scholarship has been made possible by the
Barnstable Police Association. Every year this is funded by the association, with the scholarship
board choosing the recipient. If applying for this scholarship, a written essay is required as
described in the attached packet.

Scholarship monies will be paid directly to the educational institution the recipient is
attending after successful completion of the first semester. Applicants are responsible for
providing the Scholarship Board with the name and mailing address of that institution, and a
copy of the first semester transcript with student I.D. number.

If you meet the above criteria and are interested in receiving a scholarship, please
complete the application form provided and return it to the James M. Dunn Scholarship Board, c/o
Barbara Dunn, 692 Mistic Dr. Marstons Mills, MA 02648.

Due date: May 15, 2024

**The application form is available in the watch commander's office, or you may go to our website:
http://www.jamesmdunnscholarshipfund.org/

Scholarship Board Members:

Barbara Dunn, President Sam Delong, Director

Tom McDonald, Vice President Wendy Bennett, Director

Jeffrey Oakes, Treasurer Chief Jean Challies, Director/BPD liaison
Katie Dunn, Director Officer Brian Morrison, Director/ BPD liaison

Bryant Dunn, Director Charles Sabatt, Director Emeritus



JAMES M. DUNN SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

Student name:

Home address:

Phone number: email address:

Birth date:

Father/ guardian name:

Address/phone number:

Father's occupation:

Mother/ guardian name:

Address/phone number:

Mother's occupation:

High school currently attending:

Names of colleges to which you have applied:




Names of colleges to which you have been accepted as of this date:

Anticipated area of study:

I affirm that the above information is correct and that I wish to be considered for a scholarship to
help fund higher education fuition.

Student signature: Date:

Parent signature: Date:




Application for the James M. Dunn Scholarship

Funded by the Barnstable Police Association

This $2500 scholarship, funded by the Barnstable Police Association, will be awarded by the James
M. Dunn Scholarship board. The board will choose one applicant who best exemplifies the following
criteria:

The student applying for this scholarship should be someone who has forged strong ties with
and selflessly given back to his or her community. Whether through traditional community
service, championing an important local cause, or some other independent initiative, the
recipient of this scholarship will have demonstrated a commitment to bettering the lives of
others through measurable and sustained efforts.

With your application, please submit a type-written essay sharing in what ways you have shown
commitment to your community and sought to better the lives of others.



